
361-855-4494 
FAX 361-855-2239

Teller-Line 
361-853-2255 (CALL)

Toll Free 1-800-465-4494
www.txbcu.com

FEBUARY 2023

Lobby:
Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri
9:00 am - 5:00 pm

Wednesday
10:00 am - 5:00 pm

Saturday 
Lobby Closed

Drive Thru:
Monday - Friday

9:00 am - 6:00 pm
Saturday

9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Hours of Operation

3131 Holly Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78415

(Corner of Holly and Kostoryz)

We Have
2 Convenient 

Locations 
To Serve You

2140 Gollihar Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78416

(One block from the intersection of Gollihar Road 

and Crosstown Expressway) 

TXBCU 
    71st ANNUAL MEETING

We are pleased to announce that 
Texas Bridge Credit Union’s 

71st Annual Meeting will be held in-person 
on Monday, March 27, 2023 at 7:00PM at 
The Valencia Event Center (6110 Ayers). 

Reception begins at 6:00PM.

Our Annual Meeting offers financial performance 
updates, Board of Director elections and 

the opportunity to answer 
questions from our membership.

Dinner will be provided and attendees will have 
an opportunity to win a prize in our raffle.

We hope you can join us!

Texas Bridge Credit Union is now posting 
direct deposits up to 2 business days 
early and with no fee! Enjoy getting your 
paycheck or federal benefits deposited into 
your account faster than before. 

If you already receive ACH direct deposits 
then there is nothing more you need to do 
to enjoy this feature.

If you do not currently have ACH direct 
deposit established, simply provide TXBCU’s 
routing number 314978404 and your 
account number to your employer or payer. 
*TXBCU cannot guarantee all credits will be posted up to 2 business days 
early. Posting of funds are dependent on payer’s submission of ACH deposits 
to TXBCU. 
It is recommended that members verify funds have been posted to their 
account prior to conducting transactions.

Get Paid Up to 2 Days Earlier 
with Direct Deposit at TXBCU!



TXBCU 
        in the Community

TXBCU Scholarship Program  
Texas Bridge Credit Union (TXBCU) is proud to 

have partnered with the Joe A. Gonzalez (JAG) Education 
is Our Freedom Scholarship program.

TXBCU members and their dependents can apply 
for financial scholarships to be distributed to those entering 

college (HS Senior), currently attending a community college, 
4-year college or university or a program leading toward a GED, 

vocational or technical degree for the 2023-2024 school year.

The 2023-2024 scholarship program application
can be picked up at our Gollihar or Holly office 

or downloaded at 
www.txbcu.com/About Us/Scholarship Program 

All submissions are due by 5:00PM on Friday, March 31, 2023.

IRA Contributions for 2022 can be 
made until April 18, 2023 
An Individual Retirement Account (IRA) is a great tool to help you 
plan for your retirement with minimal investment. Also, you can 
receive potential refunds more quickly by setting up direct deposit 
with the IRS using your Texas Bridge Credit Union account 
information.
The IRA contribution limit is $6,000 in 2022. For those 50 and older, 
there is also a catch-up provision that allows you to contribute 
even more to your IRA. The provision adds $1,000 to the basic IRA 
contribution limit, which means that the maximum contribution 
for taxpayers 50 and older is $7,000 for 2022.
We offer IRA Savings Accounts and IRA Certificates. An IRA Savings 
Account requires a minimum deposit of $500 with dividends paid 
quarterly on the average daily balance. IRA Certificates require a 
minimum deposit of $1,000 and are offered for terms of 12, 18, 24, 
and 36 months.

Contact our Member Services Department at 361-855-4494 for 
assistance with questions about making an IRA contribution, 
rollover, direct transfer or distribution.

In an effort to continue to provide convenient and reliable service 
for our membership, we will be upgrading all 4 drive-thru lanes at 
our Gollihar office with new units. 

Additionally, the two outside lanes will feature higher canister re-
ceivers that provide easier access to members in trucks and SUV’s 
conducting transactions. 

Coming Soon! 
Drive-Thru Upgrades at Gollihar

TXBCU was a sponsor of the NAACP’s 53rd Annual Freedom 
Fund gala held on January 14, 2023.

TXBCU Staff and Board attended the opening of the 88th Texas 
Legislature in January 2023. We had the opportunity to engage 
with our advocacy groups and visit offices of our local elected 
officials to communicate credit union legislative priorities.


